
Our Primary team are still seeking 

any old unwanted technology that 

you may have lying around. They will 

be starting a Quest that explores 

Reverse Engineering next week so 

please take this opportunity to have 

a clear out and send it into school. 

There is a teacher at Kiss & Collect 

every morning and they will be 

happy to receive your donations 

there. Thanks for supporting this 

exciting Quest!  

Primary Quest Team 


